
 

May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
The new school day from September 2024 
 
On Monday March 18th 2024, I initiated the consultation regarding the proposal to change the timings of the school 

day in line with the DFEs ambition that all schools will have at least a 32.5 hour school week from September 2024.    

This proposal was presented to the full Governing Body on Monday 29th April 2024 and consideration was given to 

all comments that were submitted.  The proposal was then approved by Governors on Monday 29th April 2024, with 

no changes, as the vast majority of the school community were generally supportive of the change to the school day 

(99%).  The new school day is listed below and will be implemented in September 2024.  

 
08:30 – 08:45 Registration/Assembly 
08:45 – 09:45 Period 1 
09:45 – 10:45 Period 2 
10:45 – 11:00 Break 
11:00 – 12:00 Period 3 
12:00 – 13:00 Period 4 
13:00 – 13:20 (KS3 and KS5 – Lunch), (KS4 – Tutorial) 
13:20 – 13:40 (KS3 and KS5 – Lunch), (KS4 – Lunch) 
13:40 – 14:00 (KS3 and KS5 – Tutorial), (KS4 – Lunch) 
14:00 – 15:00 Period 5 
15:00 – 16:00 (Enrichment Y7 – Monday, Y8 – Wednesday) 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 

 
 
Mr J Topham 

Headteacher 

 


